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Carolyn McNally

Secretary

NSW Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39 I ,

SYDNEY NSW 2001 Depa: ‘Egggﬁgﬁ’aﬁmg
30CT 33

Attention: Lawren Drummond, Planning Officer, Sydney Region East

Scanning Room

Dear Ms McNally

Request for review of gateway determination
Rose Bay Uniting Church and Wesley Hall - 518a Old South Head Road Rose Bay
Department Ref: PP_2018_WOOLL_001_00

[ am submitting Woollahra Council’s request for a review of the gateway determination issued for the
Rose Bay Uniting Church and Wesley Hall located at 518a Old South Head Road, Rose Bay.
Notice of the Council’s intention to request a review was made to the Department in an email dated 24
August 2018.
In regard to the request I have included the following attachments:

e The completed Gateway Determination Review Application Form.

e A report setting out Council’s justification for an alteration to the gateway determination.

® A copy of the request for a gateway determination for a planning proposal and associated
information submitted in an email to the Department on 20 July 2018 (twelve documents in

total).

Could you please provide the following:

e Acknowledgement of this request for review of the gateway determination.
e The next steps in the process, including the body or authority which will consider the request
and the timeframe for a decision being made.
This request is a hard copy version of my email request sent to the Department on 27 September 2018,

If you require further information please contact me on 9391 7083,
Yours sincerely

Chris Bluett
Manager Strategic Planning

Redleaf Council Chambers Correspondence to: t: (02) 9391 7000 DX 3607 Double Bay
536 New South Head Road PO Box 61 f: (02) 9391 7044 ABN 32 218 483 245
Double Bay .NSW 2028 Double Bay NSW 1360 e: records@woollahra.nsw.gov.au
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